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October 7, 2019

Dan Surmeier
P.O.Box 32
Fruitland, ID 83619

Re: Water Right Permit 65-13958
Dear Mr. Surmeier,

This purpose of this letter is to clarify what is needed in order to proceed with licensing the
above-mentioned permit.

Proof of beneficial use of the water during the development period must be provided. This
proof may consist of power records, or an affidavit, or some other type of proof.

The development period for this permit began on February 7, 2002 when the permit was
authorized, and ended on February 1, 2003 as per the order correcting the due date on the
permit. This is the time period for which proof of beneficial use must be provided.

Without this information licensing may not proceed. Please send the information to me at the
address above by November 1, 2019 so that we may proceed with licensing this permit for you.
If proof has not been received by the close of business on November 1, 2019, the process to
void this permit will begin.

Please contact me or Dan Nelson (208-287-4856) if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Paula J. Dillon, GIS Analyst

paula.dillon@idwr.idaho.gov
208-287-4939

cc: Drew Surmeier
1775 SW 1% Avenue
Fruitland, ID 83619



